
From:  Planning Web Posting <planning.webposting@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/04/2018 06:55:45 AM

To:  William Lamborn <william.lamborn@lacity.org>

Cc:  
Heber Martinez <heber.martinez@lacity.org>; Rowlen Shue <rowlen.shue@lacity.org>; Stephanie Luckett <stephanie.luckett@lacity.org>; Heather
Bleemers <heather.bleemers@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center - URGENT NOP re-posting
 

Hi William,

The requested changes are completed.

Rgds,
Stephanie

On Fri, Aug 31, 2018 at 2:27 PM, William Lamborn <william.lamborn@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi all,
Unfortunately, it has come to our attention that we need to re-post the Notice of Preparation for the Hollywood Center, which
you so kindly helped us with at the last moment on Tuesday morning. This re-posting needs to be on the Notice of Preparation
and Public Scoping Meetings section of the website as soon as possible on the morning of this coming Tuesday, September 4.
Due to the quick timing and Monday holiday, I'm sending this request to you via email, understanding that we would normally
submit this farther ahead of time via the intranet site. Please see instruction below, and please give me a call if there are any
questions or issues. This revised posting should replace the current Hollywood Center NOP posting. Thank you once again!

Text for posting as follows:

"Hollywood Center Project
ENV-2018-2116-EIR: September 4, 2018 Notice of Preparation (Revised and Recirculated NOP)
Initial Study
Note: A Notice of Preparation (NOP) was sent out for the Project on August 28, 2018. This is a revised NOP for the Project that is the subject of
this notice. Due to an error in the mailing of the original NOP, this revised NOP for the Project is being sent to the public with a revised public
comment period. No changes to the Project have been made since the distribution of the NOP on August 28, 2018."  

Attachment instructions as follows: 
Please attach file Hollywood Center_NOP_8.30.18.pdf to text: "ENV-2018-2116-EIR: September 4, 2018 Notice of Preparation (Revised and
Recirculated NOP)" 
Please attach file: Final Hollywood Center Initial Study (September 2018).pdf to text : "Initial Study"

The two PDF attachments can be found in the following folder:
N:\Share\Will Lamborn\Hollywood Center - REVISED POSTING

 
-

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
221 N. Figueroa, Suite 1350
Ph: 213.847.3637
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.

mailto:william.lamborn@lacity.org
https://maps.google.com/?q=221%0D%0AN.+Figueroa,+Suite+1350+Ph:%C2%A0213&entry=gmail&source=g

